
  
 

MUNICIPAL PLANNING COMMISSION 

Dealt with on March 25, 2025 – Municipal Planning Commission 
City Council – April 23, 2025 
UIN GPC2024-0901 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

City Centre & District Plan – Official Community Plan 
Amendments 
 

Recommendation of the Commission 
That at the time of the public hearing, City Council consider Administration’s 
recommendation that the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 9700, Official Community 
Plan Bylaw, 2020, and Bylaw No. 9990, Zoning Bylaw, 2024, as outlined in the March 
25, 2025, report of the Community Services Division, be approved. 

 
History 
The Municipal Planning Commission, at its meeting held on March 25, 2025, considered 
a report of the Community Services Division and a letter submitting comments from 
Sherry Tarasoff regarding the above.  
 
During discussion, the Administration addressed questions on the parking model for 
downtown, the demand and supply of parking, engagement statistics and stakeholder 
involvement, and enclosed pedestrian structures. 
 
No concerns were expressed. 
 
Attachments 
1. March 25, 2025 report of the Community Services Division. 
2. March 24, 2025 letter from Sherry Tarasoff. 


